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Local action for a  

sustainable and healthy planet

Stoneybank

Culbokie

Dingwall

IV7 8JH

1st March 2017

Dear Sirs

Proposed reduction of bus services to and from the Black Isle
I have been asked by our board to write to express our extreme level of disappointment that Stagecoach has chosen to reduce the level of bus services to and from Fortrose with effect from April 2017. Over a number of years Transition Black Isle has co-operated with Stagecoach to increase the use of buses locally, and with the considerable number of new houses built and proposed along the 26 route it seems reasonable to expect demand would have increased further. Instead, we can now expect more road traffic, congestion, and greenhouse gas emissions, and inconvenience to those who rely on buses for transport.

We are also disappointed at the proposal that the 25X will no longer divert via Culbokie on selected commuter journeys. When this was introduced we saw it as an imaginative and constructive example of a low cost improvement to public transport, and of co-operation between the local community and Stagecoach.

Finally, as you know, we feel that the way Stagecoach has presented these changes has been misleading. You have made a great deal of improvements to your services, when the Black Isle ones will clearly be significantly worse, and you have asked for comments about the proposed changes whilst trying to divert all criticism of service reductions to Highland Council.

We very much hope you will be able to reconsider these changes, and once again operate in co-operation with the local community.

Yours faithfully,

Martin Sherring

Convenor
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